
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:   Council President Schutt and Members of Council 

FROM:  Diane Wolgamuth, Director of Administration   

DATE:  May 16, 2024 

RE: Cuyahoga County 9-1-1 Program 

 

Dear Council President Schutt and Members of Council, 
 
Chief Matias and Law Director Calta have reviewed the updated County 9-1-1 Plan. They advise that the 
proposed revisions are primarily procedural and revolve around changes to the composition of the 
countywide 9-1-1 Program Review Committee. The County 9-1-1 Plan continues to encourage consolidation 
of dispatch centers, but acknowledges that consolidation is a local decision made by each municipality.  
 
Chief Matias and Ms. Calta will be available to answer any questions on Monday evening and the two 
resolutions requested by the Cuyahoga County Director of Public Safety will be on Council’s agenda for 
approval.  
 
cc:   Mayor Brenda T. Bodnar 
 Department Heads  


